
AN OPEN LETTER TO LAKE SAWYER HAWKS MEMBERS & GUESTS 
 
 

From time to time we ALL need to be reminded of the consequence of not following ALL 
of the rules that apply to our use of the float site and Anderson Field. The use of R/C 
fields is quite often lost because one or two people either forget or ignore some of the 
simple rules that govern the use of their field. 
 
Rules that govern use of our field and float site are listed on our website. 
 
All of us need to read, understand, and follow these rules.  Because we are a self 
policing club, we each need to remind other members of a problem, if we see them not 
following the rules. 
 
Please read and FOLLOW the “FIELD RULES” and the “SITE FLOAT RULES”. 
 
Regards, Lake Sawyer Hawks Club Officers 
 
 
PS If you have any question or comments, please contact one of the Club Officers. 

http://www.lakesawyerhawks.org/
http://www.lakesawyerhawks.org/field_rules.htm
http://www.lakesawyerhawks.org/PDF%20Files/FLOAT%20SITE%20RULES.pdf

